n ANNOUNCEMENTS

A missions team is going to Mexico, March 16-24. They will be preaching,
building relationships, and doing construction. They will be helping at the
church in Huauchinango and at a second village. Towamencin members are
Ralph Freed, Brian Keeler, Gio Keeler, Charles Ness, Kyle Rank, Wendell
Weaver, Rolando Zelaya; others are Dru Bates, Drew Ness, and Sam
Reighley.

Plan to attend a service of remembrance of the Lord Jesus'’s passion on
Good Friday, March 29, 7 PM.

Remember to show your Secret Sister that you are in prayer for her!

Spring cleaning! Have you found some craft supplies you no longer need?
Donate to the Jr. Sunday School.

Keystone Opportunity Center is having a food drive, Sunday, March 31.
Please, support our community by donating what others need! Items
needed include cereal, oatmeal, pancake mix & syrup, baked beans, canned
tuna, canned chicken, canned ham, canned salmon, canned fruit in juice,
laundry soap, paper towels, toilet paper, toothbrushes, toothpaste, body
wash, lotion, and more! Scan the QR code on either bulletin board to see
what the weekly immediate needs are.

MCC meat canning, March 25, 26, & 27. Volunteers work with the canning
crew to fill, weigh, wash, and label cans of pork. Call 267-203-8074 to
volunteer and help feed communities around the world.

Are you looking for an exceptional, Christ-centered youth sports experience
for your kids? Upward Flag Football offers a fun, family-friendly
environment where kids are encouraged to develop their skills and build
their faith. Upward offers two leagues in the spring: Our All-Girls League is
for girls K-8th grade, while the Spring League is coed for grades 8-12. Both
leagues have one 1-hour practice and one game per week; all practices and
games are played on the turf at Dock Mennonite Academy’s high school
campus in Lansdale. Learn more and link to registration at
upwardnorthpenn.org. Upward also offers four weeks of Summer Camp in
July at Dock’s EC-Grade 8 Campus in Souderton. Learn more about summer
camps at dock.org/summercamps.

Greeters next week, March 17, will be the Olsen family & the Schirmer family.

(215) 368-2450 | 1980 Sumneytown Pike, PO Box 225, Kulpsville, PA 19443

0N\

TOWAMENCIN

MENNONITE
CHURCH

JESUS IN REAL LIFE

~_

MARCH 10, 2024

)]

“...maintain the unity of the Spirit..."’
Ephesians 4:3

WELCOME

We're glad you've joined us today! As we are empowered by the Holy Spirit,
our mission is to extend God's healing, hope, and forgiveness to all. Our prayer
is that you receive grace and peace from Jesus Christ as we worship together.

THIS WEEK LOOKING AHEAD

TUESDAY:
Church Council | 7 PM
Youth Group | 7 PM

Good Friday Service | March 29
Woman's Breakfast | April 13
VBS Kickoff | May 5

WEDNESDAY:

Men's Discipleship | 6:30 AM
Senior Lunch | 12 PM

Red Cross | 2 PM

AWAKE Prayer Meeting | 7 PM
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TODAY'S WORSHIP

Gathering: The Church as Community
Song of Worship | Aaron Leatherman
Greeting | Aaron Leatherman
Announcements & Offering

Singing: The Church Worshiping God
Songs of Worship

Learning: The Church Studying God's Word
Scripture Reading: Philippians 2:1-11 | Jack Bilboe
Sermon: “The Call to Unity” | Pastor Charlie Ness

Responding: The Church Ministering
Song of Response

Sending: The Church Going Out on Mission
Benediction

Refreshments in Fellowship Hall following service.

Sunday School classes for all ages at 10:45 AM in the basement.

Today's Nursery Care:
Diane K. & Lily S. (Service)
Michele D. & Chelsia R. (Sunday School)

PRAYERS AND PRAISES

Thank God for the unity of the Body of Christ.
Praise God for the unity of Towamencin Church.

Praise God for the many ideas presented last Sunday for family
ministry. Pray for wisdom to implement that which will be beneficial.

Pray that each of us will apply the grace of God to keep the unity.
Pray for healing and recovery for Jolene Weaver from back surgery.
Pray for others within our church that are also in recovery.

Pray for safety and God's grace on the team going to Mexico for
ministry & construction.

Praise God for the dedication and musical gifts He blessed Andre
Leatherman with to lead us in worship next Sunday.

Ask God to bless those who have birthdays this week:

Mason Keeler, Jessalyn Weaver, Chelsia Rosato, Valerie Metzler, &
Curt Nice.

If the office missed listing any birthdays, please, let us know!

Give thanks for our Church Council and how God uses each person to
achieve different tasks, but all for His glory!

Pray for those involved with Bridge of Hope to provide a Godly path
for families in need of Him.

Pray for peace in the Middle East.

Pray for Godly direction for Towamencin Township and the
Municipal Authority meeting, Open Space & Parks Advisory
Committee, and Environmental Advisory Council meetings scheduled
for this week.



%THE CALL TO UNITY

March 10, 2024
Ephesians 4:1-16

The Appeal - V.1

The to Unity. - V. 2-6

Be &

Humility has to do with how we view ourselves.

Gentleness has to do with the way we treat others.

Be

Patience gives others the space to change.

Bear with one

Recognize our differences.

In Love! With Christ’s love bear with each other.

the unity.

Keep the unity created by the Spirit.

The peace of Christ enables us to live in peace with others!

The of unity. - V. 4

There is one body, one Spirit, God.

Unity through .-V.7-16

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR NEW YOUTH CAMPUS CABINS BEING
BUILT AT SPRUCE LAKE

Dennis Gehman is graciously heading up and working with volunteers
on the new cabins and you can reach him at
cabinvolunteer@sprucelake.org.

Friday, March 22 - Painters & Carpenters

Friday, March 29 - Painters & Carpenters

Saturday, March 30 - Painters & Carpenters

Friday, April 12 - Painters & Carpenters & Carpet tiles
Saturday, April 13 - Painters & Carpenters

Friday, April 26 - Painters & Carpenters & Carpet tiles
Saturday, April 27 - Painters & Carpenters & Carpet tiles

Steve Ykema is a Spruce Lake staff member in need of help for the
following tasks and you can reach him at steve@sprucelake.org. The
leader of the group is encouraged to contact by email.

Help is needed to empty out a tractor trailer of donated bunk bed
items and take inventory of how many bunks there are total; how
many of each finish/color; if all the bolts and brackets are there; what
do we need to buy/replace, etc. If this happens before mid-
May/whenever the cabins are finished and ready to move in, we will
put everything back in the trailer in an organized fashion. 6 to 8,
maybe 10 people are needed. We are getting everything off a tractor
trailer type of trailer so there will not be tons of room for lots of
people inside. The organizing and noting deficiencies is taking place
outside on grass and gravel. One SLR person who knows bunk beds
needs to be there to evaluate all the parts/right parts/in useable
condition/etc. This complete task is weather dependent since we are
setting everything out on the ground.

We will bring in the organized and inventoried material, including all
bolts and brackets, to the cabins, 7 bunks for 7 cabins and 6 bunks for
the ADA cabin. This will be several loads with several pickup trucks.
Start assembly! Assembly can begin when the first bunk shows up, so
some moving and some building can take place. Assembling a bunk is
easier with 2 people and takes about 20-25 minutes once the routine
is mastered. Number of people for this one? Assume at least 2 trucks,
prefer 3. 2-3 people per truck for loading and delivering inside the
building. Assembly - 2 per team and at least 3 to 4 teams (maybe
more if we have enough tools). So that adds up to 15-17 people.
,ngain, this will be weather dependent for moving unpackaged
urniture.
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